
CellMax colon cancer screening study
February  2019—CellMax  Life  announced  the  kickoff  of  its  Zenith  study,  a  U.S.  clinical  study  for  the  company’s
circulating  tumor  cell  blood  test.  CellMax  is  partnering  with  the  U.S.  Department  of  Veterans  Affairs,  Stanford
Medicine, and Johns Hopkins to conduct the study, in which patients 45 years and older will receive the CellMax
blood test, and the performance of the test will be compared with colonoscopy as the gold standard.
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